Cedar PAC Newsletter - February 2024
Dear Cedar Families,

We hope this newsletter finds you well! We have some exciting updates and opportunities to
share with you:

1. **Movie Night - March 12th doors open at 5:00pm movie will start at 5:30pm there will be
concession available at the show:** Get ready for a fun-filled movie night! Students are invited
to drop their movie suggestions in the suggestion box at the school. Every student who
suggests a movie will have their name entered in a draw to win 5 tickets to see a movie of their
choice at the Landmark Cinema. They will have to be present at movie night to win the prize.

Then the adults will have a chance to head over to our Facebook group to vote in a poll that will
run from Wednesday March 6th to Saturday March 9th for the final movie selection between the
kids top picks. Don’t miss out on the fun!

2. *™*Missing Mondays:** Remember to check our Facebook group for our weekly Missing
Mondays post. We photograph all items found, making it convenient for parents who cannot
make it during school hours. We're also seeking a volunteer to help with these posts - your
support would be greatly appreciated!

3. **Hot Dog Hot Lunch Volunteers:** A big thank you to the volunteer who stepped forward to
help with Hot Dog Hot Lunch on Fridays! We could use another volunteer or two for this
position. If you're available on some or all Fridays between 10:00 am and 12:30 pm, and would
be willing to assist with cooking and distributing hot dog lunches, please consider joining our
team. You can reach out to us at cedarelementarypac@amail.com or through the Facebook

group.

4. **Spring Art Show:- June 14th and 15th:** We're thrilled to announce our upcoming event, the
Cedar Saplings Art Show: Nurturing Creativity Through Mentorship, scheduled for Saturday,
June 14th and 15th, 2024.

We're reaching out to local artists and artisans to donate art works and crafts for a raffle at the
show. Additionally, we're planning a student exhibition alongside professional pieces to be
raffled. We're also seeking art mentors to guide our students in each classroom through creating
their artworks for the event.

If you're interested in donating art, volunteering as a mentor, or helping with organization, set-up
tear down or hosting, or know someone who might be, please contact us at
cedarelementarypac@gmail.com or through our Facebook group.
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The funds raised from the art show will contribute to upgrading playground equipment,
enhancing teacher-led outdoor education initiatives, and supporting music and culture programs
at our school. Your support is vital in achieving these goals!

Thank you for being part of our Cedar community and for your continued support. Together, we
can make a difference in the lives of our students.

Warm regards,
Laura Isaacs
Cedar PAC Secretary



